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If you can't find what 
you're looking for, we can 

design a course to meet 
your specific 
requirements
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WHAT'S 
BEST 

FOR 
YOU?



FIRE EXTINGUISHER
Learners will receive 
theoretical and practical 
extinguisher training. On 
completion, they will be 
confident in selecting 
and using the correct 
extinguisher in the event 
of an emergency fire 
situation. 
1 hour course.

COURSES 
AVAILABLE

ANY  
TIME, 
ANY  
PLACE
Our instructional staff 
can deliver courses at 
one of our sites or your 
own, including evenings 
and weekends.

FIRE WARDEN
Learners will build upon
their existing skills and
knowledge of fire safety,
developing a greater
appreciation of fire
behaviour and
understanding the roles
and responsibilities
expected of the fire
warden. 
4 hour course.

FIRE AWARENESS
Learners will understand
the role of all staff
relating to fire safety
and be aware of the
actions to be taken in
the event of an
emergency fire situation.
Includes practical use of
extinguishers. 
2.5 hour course.

COMPETENT PERSON
This course is aimed
towards staff of
residential care homes
and schools who are
nominated Fire Safety
Officers. The course
covers all aspects of fire
safety and includes
direction on the delivery
of staff training.  
7 hour course.


